BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER

OCTOBER 2020

Notes From The Director...

October is sure to be a fun and busy month around the center! The children will be discussing fire safety, the change of season, and celebrating Halloween!

Unfortunately. this year we will be unable to invite parents to our Halloween party. However, the children will still be celebrating and having a party with their class on Friday, October 30th! We will make sure to take lots of pictures, which you can always find on our Facebook page! We will be sending out more information regarding our party within the next couple weeks.

Happy October! 1

Upcoming Events

- Picture Day is Tuesday, October 6th for Infants, Toddlers, and siblings and Wednesday, October 7th is for Pre-K 3 & Pre-K 4. If your child is not here on the day their class is scheduled, they will be on the opposite day! Please make sure you return your picture day form by Tuesday. Thank you!
- Bills Day will be October 2nd, 9th, 16th, and 23rd!
- There will be no UPK on Monday, October 12th for Columbus Day.

Happy Birthday!!!

This month we would like to wish Eliza & Ella a Very happy 1st birthday, Lucas, Cameron, & Kendall a Very happy 2nd birthday, Caleb & Kian a Very happy 3rd birthday, Brooke, Jaxson, & Emorie a Very happy 4th birthday, and Max a Very happy 5th birthday!! We would also like to wish Miss Jaylene a Very happy birthday this month!! We hope you all have a wonderful day!



Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the Month, Miss Liz from our Townline Road location! Miss Liz is an extremely dedicated, loving, and thoughtful teacher. She has been working in our Pre-K 3 Room lately and we are very grateful for all that she has been doing for the children and for the room. She is constantly making sure all of the children are happy, safe, and having fun! She is very considerate of each child and their needs and it is very evident how much she truly cares about each and every child. All of the children absolutely adore her and are always so excited to see her. Miss Liz makes learning fun for the Pre-K class and there are always lots of smiles and happy faces in the room! Miss Liz is also always willing to help out around the center and lend an extra hand wherever needed. All of her hard work, patience, and kindness do not go unnoticed. Thank you for all you do Miss Liz!! Congratulations!! We love you!!!

Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teacher will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be available to the children at the beginning of each month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, and other STAR qualities!

Our wonderful Star Students this mouth are

INFANTS: Lucy

TODDLERS: Kinsley

PRE-K3; Jackson

PRE-K4; Claire

Max e.

Elle

NEWS October

Our theme this month is

Our 5 Senses!



The babies will have fun learning all about their senses this month by participating in various activities such as playing with kool-aid playdough, painting with pumpkin, and finger painting! They will be feeling different textures, smelling different smells, and looking for new things on our walks outside! With one of our favorite holidays at the end of the month, the infants will get ready to celebrate Halloween by decorating pumpkins and making fun crafts!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

ELLA & ELIZA WHO TURN

1 THIS MONTH!!



IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- We will be sending home any swaddles or sleepsacks at the end of each week to be washed. Thank you!
- Don't forget to label all bottles, sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks! (2)
- Buffalo Bills Days are Friday,
 October 2nd, 9th, 16th, & 23rd!
- The babies can bring/wear their costumes on Friday, October
 30th for our Hallowen Party!



Infant Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month, Lucy!! This happy, beautiful, and fun-loving little girl brings so much joy to our infant room each and every day! Lucy is constantly in a good mood and always full of smiles! She started with us in the summertime and quickly adjusted to the room and quickly became adored by all of her teachers. This little sweetie has also made so many friends that all love her! You can always find Lucy playing and having so much fun with everyone. She does a great job sharing and is so gentle and sweet. She is an extremely friendly girl who loves to greet everyone and you can't help but smile when you see her! Lucy loves to do crafts and has fun doing Circle Time each morning too. She is very bright and is learning new things quickly. This cutie loves to dance, sing songs, and listen to stories! We are having so much fun with this little sunshine and are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Lucy!! We love you!!!

NEWS October

Our theme this month is

FALL FUN!



The toddlers will be having lots of fun this month with their weekly themes, "Fire Safety," "Colorful Leaves," "Pumpkins & Scarecrows," & "Halloween Fun!" Fire Prevention week, the new fall season, and Halloween will all be a focus this month as the toddlers, paint, color, sing, read, and play as they learn new things! They will continue with their daily Circle Time where they are having fun learning shapes, colors, letters, & numbers! We are looking forward to a fun month and are excited for our Halloween party at the end of the month!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
LUCAS, CAMERON, & KENDALL
WHO TURN 2 THIS MONTH!!



IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Don't forget to label all sippy cups, pacifiers, blankets and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name. Thanks!
- Buffalo Bills Days are Friday, October 2nd, 9th, 16th, & 23rd!
- We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for naptime.
 We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed.
 Thank you!
- The toddlers can bring/wear their costumes on Friday, October 30th for our Hallowen Party!



Toddler Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Kinsley! This super cute, super sweet, and super fun little girl is doing such a great job in the Toddler Room! Kinsley is loving learning new things each day and is always so excited to play and have fun! She is a beautiful, bright, and loving little girl who is working hard each day. She loves to do Circle Time and has been participating a lot lately! Kinsley also loves to do her crafts and always does a great job taking her time and making something beautiful! She is also doing a very good job with potty training! This little cutie is a very sweet friend to everyone. You can always find her playing and sharing and having so much fun with everyone! Kinsley loves to play with the baby dolls, listen to stories, and dance to music! This little sunshine brightens up the room each and every day and we are so proud of her for how wonderful she has been doing! We are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Kinsley!! We love you!!!

PRE-K3 October

Our theme this month is

Colors Of Fall!



The month of October will have the Pre-K 3 kiddos focusing on the seasonal changes that are bold with color and lend themselves to meaningful experiences and art activities. The children will be learning all about the fall season, farm animals, fire safety since Fire Prevention week is this month, and of course getting ready for Halloween! We will be painting pumpkins, making trick-or-treat bags, and making lots of fun and creative Halloween crafts! We will end this fun and exciting month with our Halloween Party!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO

CALEB & KIAN WHO TURN

3 THIS MONTH!!



IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

 Don't forget to label all cups, blankets and any other items your child brings in with their first & last name.

Thanks! 😊

- Buffalo Bills Days are Friday, October 2nd, 9th, 16th, & 23rd!
- We are asking that each child bring in a blanket for themselves for naptime.
 We will be sending them home at the end of each week to get washed.
 Thank you!
- The children can bring/wear their costumes on Friday, October 30th for our Hallowen Party!



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Jackson!!

Jackson is a fun-loving, hard-working, handsome, and all around wonderful young man who we are loving having in our Pre-K 3 Room! Jackson is having so much fun learning new things and has been doing a great job since coming back to school! He is doing an awesome job with Circle Time and can always be found with his hand raised high, ready to participate! Jackson is always eager to do all of his work during centers and can be found smiling and having fun with all of his friends. He is working very hard on learning to spell his name and is doing a great job with counting! Everyone absolutely adores this happy and adorable young man. He brightens up the classroom each day with his positive attitude and big smile! He loves to be silly and you can often hear everyone laughing with him and having so much fun! Jackson loves to play outside with his friends, build and play with the cars, and dance to music. We are excited to continue to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Jackson!! We love you!!!

PRE-K4 NEWS October

Our theme this month is

Fall Time Fun!







September was a fun month full of learning and making new friends. The Pre-K 4 Class has been doing a great job adjusting to new rules and routines and we are excited for another fun month! October is always an exciting month at Bunny Bunch! The children will start off the month by learning all about fire safety during Fire Prevention Month. They will then be focusing on the new season and the upcoming holiday of Halloween which brings so many fun activities to the classroom!

Each week the children will have a letter, number, and shape of the week (which can always be found on the calendar)! They will be learning their letters, numbers, and shapes through many fun pumpkin and Hallowen crafts and activities. They will also be doing lots of reading, counting, writing, cutting, painting, singing, and playing as they continue to learn new things this month. The kiddos will be writing about pumpkins, matching pumpkin pairs, and even painting real pumpkins! We will end this fun month will our Halloween Party!

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO BROOKE,

JAXSON, & EMORIE

WHO TURN 4 THIS MONTH

AND MAX WHO TURNS 5!!



IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS:

- Buffalo Bills Days will be Friday,
 October 2nd, 9th, 16th, and 23r!
- Please make sure that you are labeling your child's water bottles, masks, and lanyards with their first and last names. Thank you!
- There will be no UPK on Monday, October 12th in observance of Columbus Day.
- The children will be having a Halloween Party on Friday, October 30th. If your child only attends for the UPK part of class, we ask that they wear their costume to class. If your child attends a full day, you can either send them in their costume and bring an extra change of clothes, or send their costume in for them to put on after breakfast!



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Clairel!

Claire recently started with us in our Pre-K 4 Room and quickly became an important part of our class! She has been doing such a wonderful job adjusting to a new room, making new friends, and being a superstar learner! Claire has been impressing all of her teachers more and more each day with how bright she is and with how eager she always is to learn something new. She is such a hard worker and she has a great love for learning. Claire is doing very well with learning to write her name, she does awesome with tracing, and she is great with recognizing her letters and numbers! Not only has Claire shown us what a bright young lady she is, but each day she is an amazing friend! Claire has already made so many new friends and is never anything but kind and caring to everyone. This little sweetheart is a great helper to her teachers and is a wonderful role model to others. Claire is very creative and artistic, she loves to color, do crafts, and play pretend in the kitchen center! We are very proud of this bright, beautiful, and wonderful young lady and can already tell that she is going to be more than ready for Kindergarten next year! Congratulations Claire!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Max!! Max is a bright, handsome, hardworking, and friendly young man who has been nothing but a star since starting with us in the summertime! He is a very polite young man who is always on his very best behavior. Max does a wonderful job setting a good example for others. You can always count on him to be ready for Circle Time and to be a hardworker during centers. Max does awesome with participating during Circle Time and class discussions. He is an enthusiastic learner who loves to do his work and always wants to do more! He is doing fantastic with his writing skills and loves to practice in his writing notebook. Max loves to do all of our centers each day, espeically our puzzle and building centers. This happy young man follows directions for centers, shares and plays nicely with all of his friends, and is always one of the first to help clean up. He is constantly impressing all of his teachers with how wonderful he is! When it comes to being a friend, Max is a great one! All of the other children love to be around him because he is always happy, always kind, and always having fun! We are so happy to have Max here with us at Bunny Bunch and know that he will continue to do a fantastic job! Congratulations Max!! We love you!!!

Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Elle!

Elle is doing such a wonderful job in our Pre-K 4 Room and we could not be more proud of her! Elle started with us at Bunny Bunch when she was an adorable and sweet toddler and we have loved watching her grow into a beautiful, bright, kind, and all around wonderful young lady! She always comes to school with a positive attitude ready to learn and have fun. She is constantly in a good mood and never anything but loving and sweet. Elle is very hardworking and has such a great love for learning. She does a great job participating during Circle Time and is always on her very best behavior! This happy girl is always excited and eager to do centers. Elle is doing awesome with writing her name, her scissor skills, and with learning her letters and numbers! She can constantly be found smiling and having fun while learning new things! This sweet girl loves to practice her writing in our dry erase center, do puzzles, and be creative while making beautiful crafts! Elle is also such an amazing friend to everyone. This sweet girl has made so many good friends over the years at Bunny Bunch and has welcomed all of our new friends this year and made new friendships! She impresses us each day and we are positive that Elle is going to continue to have an awesome year! Congratulations Elle!! We love you!!!